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December 8, 2023

Aaron Siri
Attorney
Siri & Glimstad LLP
745 Fifth Ave.
Suite 500
New York, NY  10151
Via email: foia@sirillp.com

Dear Aaron Siri:

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic Substances and 
Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request dated December 7, 2023 on December 8, 2023 (request attached). Your request 
assigned number is 24-00312-FOIA, and it has been placed in our simple processing 
queue. 

Fees and Fee Waivers
You requested that we waive fees associated with processing your request, your request is 
granted, however we may charge reduced fees instead of waiving all fees. If we decide to 
charge reduced fees you will be notified. 

Fee Category
Because you are considered an “Other requester” you are entitled to two hours of free 
search time, and up to 100 pages of duplication (or the cost equivalent of other media) 
without charge, and you will not be charged for review time. We may charge for search 
time beyond the first two hours and for duplication beyond the first 100 pages. (10 
cents/page). 

Cut-off-date
If you don’t provide us with a date range for your request, the cutoff date for your request 
will be the date the search for responsive records is initiated.

You may check on the status of your case on our FOIA webpage 
https://foia.cdc.gov/app/Home.aspx  by entering your assigned request number. If you have 
any questions regarding your request, please contact Zachary Roberts at ltk2@cdc.gov or 
770-488-3929.

Case 1:24-cv-00798-PLF   Document 1-2   Filed 03/19/24   Page 2 of 3

mailto:foia@sirillp.com
https://foia.cdc.gov/app/Home.aspx
mailto:ltk2@cdc.gov


Page 2 –  Aaron Siri

We reasonably anticipate that you should receive documents by January 22, 2024. Please 
know that this date roughly estimates how long it will take the agency to close requests 
ahead of your request in the queue and complete work on your request. The actual date of 
completion might be before or after this estimated date.

Sincerely,

Roger Andoh
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Operating Officer
(770) 488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852

24-00312-FOIA
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